

Loreto Secondary School Clonmel

Coleville Road, Clonmel, Co. Tipperary

Friday 9th October 2020

Dear 6th Class Pupil and Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

We hope that you are settling in well and enjoying your final year as a primary school pupil.

It is approaching the time of year when we traditionally welcome all of you to our Open Night here at Loreto Secondary School, Clonmel. Due to current Public Health Guidelines, it has been necessary to change the format of Open Night 2020. We are currently preparing a video which will be posted on all our social media sites to allow 6th class pupils to get an idea of what it means to go to school at Loreto Clonmel.

Howeve, we realise that nothing can take the place of actually setting foot in the school! We have had many requests by interested families to visit the school and in response, we are delighted to invite you on a personal tour of our school.

Attending the tour is not a requirement and does not form part of our application for entry to the school. In fact, we realise that some 6th class pupils are very familiar with Loreto Clonmel through siblings or other family members that may be present or past pupils and therefore a tour may not be necessary.

Each tour will be made up of <u>one</u> 6th class pupil accompanied by <u>one</u> parent/guardian and <u>one</u> Loreto staff member. This allows us to keep our social distance while on tour and keep everyone safe. The tours will last 30 minutes and will take place during school hours. Please note that you will be required to wear a mask while on the tour.

If you are interested in visiting Loreto, please follow this <u>link</u> to book a time slot for your tour (please refer to our privacy notice on our <u>website</u>).

For those of you who decide to book a tour of the school we look forward to welcoming you here to Loreto, where we hope you will feel our sense of community which is incorporated in our school motto of Love, Laughter and Learning.

Yours faithfully,

anne Mª Grath

Anne Mc Grath,

Principal

Sarah Rice,

Deputy Principal

HSE Advice

Lots of additional advice is available at this link







